
 

Notes from the Council Meeting, 13th April 2016 

Applications considered by the Planning Committee (see minutes for full 
details): 

 Land Adjacent 17 Glebelands.Construction of 2 storey dwelling 

and off street parking. Objection 

 Bridlepath Lodge Woodhouse Hill.Retention of mobile home 

for use as an annexe an use of former riding arena for use as 

motor vehicle storage (retrospective). No Objection 

 Pitt White Mill Lane.Construction of conservatory to side 

elevation. No Objection 

 Spring House.Two storey side extension. No Objection 

 Land East Of Redlane Cross Rocombe.Erection of temporary 

agricultural workers' dwelling and poultry unit. No final response 

made, waiting for response on updated information on the plan. 

 Coombe Warren Gore Lane.Engineering works to create new 

parking space in front garden. No Objection 

Applications approved by EDDC / DCC: 

 The Lookout St Marys Lane.Construction of replacement 

dwelling (revised design to 15/1773/FUL) and swimming pool. 

Approved with numerous conditions 

 Pitt White Mill Lane.Construction of conservatory to side 

elevation. Approved 

 Spring House.Two storey side extension. Approved 

 

 “Clean for the Queen” – Following last month’s request, a message from 
Councillor Pauline Frost “If I find litter outside my property (which I frequently 
do living on Lyme Road,) I pick it up and put it in my bin. Please would each 
parishioner help to do this to make Uplyme Parish the cleanest in the land. The 
reason for this request is the lack of help from EDDC. 

Thank you for helping keep Uplyme an area of outstanding natural beauty”. If 
you would like to contact Councillor Paulene Frost regarding obtaining gloves 
and bags, please contact her on 01297 445282  

Footbridge: Uplyme has welcomed the new footbridge that has been installed 
over the river in the corner of King Georges field, the bridge was donated and 
installed by the Devon CC Flood Risk Management team as a further flood 



 

prevention measure, since the old concrete structure was a significant obstacle 
to the free running of the river. In addition to this because the pathway is 
dangerous and slippy around this area it has been suggested to erect a 
handrail to improve safety. 

Hunter’s Lodge junction: A meeting between Councils, Highways and MP Neil 
Parish on 7th April got the long awaited approval to go ahead (albeit awaiting 
the final confirmation) on the A35 improvements with works starting in 
September 2016.  Although this is good news for the A35, considering the time 
and effort spent, Uplyme Parish Council felt disappointed and let down as 
safety improvements were needed on the side roads, especially the approach 
to the junction from B3165 (Lyme Road) and will continue campaigning and 
pressing for this. 

RickyNeave, Parish Clerk 
07413 947 067; clerk@uplymeparishcouncil.org 

17 Shearwater Way, Seaton, Devon, EX12 2FT 

(Monday-Thursday, 9-5pm please) 
 

www.uplymeparishcouncil.org 

Or see the “Uplyme Village Noticeboard” on Facebook 


